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Unclear Response

Dear [insert name],      
 
Thank you for taking time to return the 2012 Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Early 
Hearing Detection and Intervention (EHDI) Hearing Screening and Follow-up Survey (HSFS). Your time 
and effort is much appreciated. In order to ensure the accuracy of this data and subsequent analysis 
could you please clarify the response you entered for (list question)  

 
Thank you in advance for clarifying this information. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
MGaffney@cdc.gov or (404) 498-3031.  

Sincerely,

Marcus Gaffney 
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